
Golf Cart is Available 
If you need help getting to the 
door, the golf cart will be around 
for you to catch a ride. 

Tuesday, January 9th at 11:30 a.m.
Join us for food, fun, and fellowship as we begin the new year together!

NO RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

ADMISSION IS $10 PER PERSON  f  PLEASE HAVE EXACT CHANGE

A Senior Adult Ministry of First Baptist Church of Tucker 

N T O  J A N U A RY  L U N C H  M E E T I N G

DOORS OPEN AT 10:30 A.M. Please remember that seats may be not saved ahead of time. We would like 
you to know that the money you pay for the meeting, not only includes lunch, but pays for the entertainment, 
and helps cover operating costs.  We look forward to seeing you. (Take-Out meals available, see page 3.)

Come Early and Get Your Blood Pressure Checked Before the Meeting!

Darrell & Dawn 
Ritchie 
A musical testimony of 
God’s grace, faithfulness, 
and restoration… voices of 
peace and comfort for lives 

in the broken places…and the beautifully 
imperfect worship of a wonderfully perfect 
God…come and see what the Lord can do!  
Darrell & Dawn met onstage…literally, 
performing in “Miracle On 34th St. Married in 
2012, they reside in the small NW Georgia town 
of Taylorsville (pop 211) and are members of 
Spring Creek Baptist Church in Rome. They  
have been an active performing duo since  
2013, taking their unique brand of Christian 
music to churches, charities, and organizations 
across the southeastern US. 

Join us for the blessing of the 2024 NTO Council. 
THANK YOU to the many volunteers who make up 
the Council. Without you, we would not have this 

organization that we all love. 

INSTALLATION OF 
COUNCIL MEMBERS

Let us welcome a new year - 2024. We also welcome a new NTO Council. This month we will install our new slate of officers. This wonderful group relies on it’s many volunteers, so we would welcome all new volunteers. Let’s ask the Lord to be with us as we begin anew.       Godspeed,
      	 — Kathy Ray 

https://www.rightplacemusic.com/


JANUARY 2024 
Tucker Book Group Meeting: January 18th
The next meeting will take place on Thursday, January 18th at 10:00am 
in the LaVista Fellowship Hall (main building at the long green awning).  
The January book is “A Long Petal of the Sea” by Isabel Allende. 
Book Group meets on the third Thursday of each month. The theme for 
2024 is Passport to Other Cultures. If you would like to join us, please 
contact Kathy Ray. 

Good Readings!
 -  Kathy Ray    770-605-2498  •  kathy.ray1955@gmail.com

First Baptist Church Tucker  •  5073 LaVista Road  •  Tucker, Georgia 30084  •  770-938-1688 
www.fbctucker.org  •  Find us on Facebook  •  Twitter @beyondourcorner

The 
Healing 
Place
Walking & Exercise in the FBC Gym

Monday-Thursday 9:30-11:00 AM
•  A I R  C O N D I T I O N E D !  •  M U S I C !  •

At each meeting, the pledge is led by one of our Honored Veterans. If you are a veteran and would 
like to lead the pledge, please contact NTO President, Kathy Ray (kathy.ray1955@gamil.com).

Donations of 
Eyeglasses, Hearing 
Aids & Phones Needed 

Each month NTO will be collecting your old, 
unused prescription and reading glasses, hearing 
aids (any age, brand, model) and cell phones 
for the Lions Lighthouse Foundation. Please 
drop them into the basket at the entrance to the 
meeting room. 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED
The Healing Place is still in need 

of a volunteer-coordinator. If 

you would like to participate 

in this ministry, please contact 

NTO President, Kathy Ray 

(kathy.ray1955@gamil.com) 

or leave a message at the 

church office (770-938-1688).

Therefore 
encourage one 

another and build  
each other up,  

just as in fact you 
are doing.

Thessalonians 5:11

Join our Facebook 
page, “Never Too 
Old – FBC Tucker” 

for announcements and 
pictures of events. You can 
share your own pictures as well. 
Please take pictures at the NTO 
Meetings and post them on our 
Facebook page! Also, look for 
the monthly newsletter to be 
posted on Facebook. 

For a safe, weather-controlled space to walk, come to the 
FBCT Gym and be accompanied by music and friends while 
you walk. The Healing place is open each week Monday 
thru Thursday, 9:30am to 11:00am. Masks are not required.



Would you Like to Receive Your Newsletter by Mail?
You can subscribe by paying $8 at the January 9th NTO meeting. Just 
stop in the Membership Room (first past the check-in table) and pay 
cash (exact change, please) or check made payable to “NTO.”

First Baptist Church Tucker  •  5073 LaVista Road  •  Tucker, Georgia 30084  •  770-938-1688 
www.fbctucker.org  •  Find us on Facebook  •  Twitter @beyondourcorner

Tuesday, January 2	 1:30pm NTO Council  
	 Meeting (MSFH)

	 B	 Edna	 Jennings

Friday, January 5	 B	 Yvonne Talley

Sunday, January 7	 11:00 a.m. FBC Tucker  
	 Morning Worship

Tuesday, January 9	 1:30pm NTO Council  
	 Meeting (MSFH)

	 B	 Patricia Sedlack

Thursday, January 11	 B	 Fran Chapman

	 B	 Mary Smith

Sunday, January 14	 11:00 a.m. FBC Tucker  
	 Morning Worship

	 B	 Dave Mathieson

Wednesday, January 17	 B	 Dana Sorrells

Thursday, December 18	 10:00am Tucker  
	 Book Group (LFH)

Friday, January 19	 B	 John T Bohlayer

	 B	 Judy Scott

Saturday, January 20	 B	 Jan Carter

	 B	 Cheryl Wilson

Sunday, January 21	 11:00 a.m. FBC Tucker  
	 Morning Worship

Monday, January 22	 B	 Louise	  Cole

MLK Day	 B	 Betty Norton

	 B	 Ruth Zingarelli

Thursday, January 25	 B	 Nancy	 Thurman

Friday, January 26	 B	 Martha Ann Highsmith

	 B	 Gail Horton

Saturday, January 27	 B	 Frances Daniel

Sunday, January 28	 11:00 a.m. FBC Tucker  
	 Morning Worship

	 B	 Bill Fernander

Monday, January 29	 B	 Ann Vining

Tuesday, January 30	 B	 Ann Sarubbi

	 B	 Chotsy Waites

Wednesday, January 31	 B	 Betty Mislow

MEDICAL EQUIPMENT 
NTO has medical equipment (walkers, canes, wheel-
chairs, etc.) for loan. Please call the church office at 

770 938-1688 to find out if we have what you need.
You may continue to order take-out meals 
when paying for your meal. However, all 
members attending will be served first. If 
there is extra food, take-out orders will be 
filled. If not, your payment will be refunded. 

TAKE-OUT MEAL POLICY 

JANUARY 2024 


